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I am writing in opposition on HB 2005.  

 

After the continued failure of Measure 114, I believe this is a bill just repeated to strip 

the rights of law abiding firearm owners. LAW ABIDING FIREARM OWNERS. These 

bills are continued refusal of our Constitutional rights given to us under Oregon 

Constitution. Oregon does not have any problems with so called undetectable 

firearms. There are zero cases in Oregon history when a undetectable firearm was 

used in any sort of crime.  

 

I would ask that you listen to law abiding firearms owners vs the fear of non firearms 

owners.  

 

This bill will not decrease firearm deaths. This bill will only hurt the ones that are 

actually following laws.  

 

Thanks for you time and hearing my opposition on HB 2005 


